
 

SUPPORTING YOUR CHILD’S EMOTIONAL WELLBEING  

& BUILDING CONFIDENCE TO THRIVE IN SECONDARY SCHOOL 

Calling all P7 parents! 

Please join us for Zoom information session on: 

Thursday 11th June 2020 

7.00-7.45pm 

The Jigsaw team are hosting a Zoom session for parents of all P7 children from 

Harryville, Camphill and Ballykeel Primary Schools. 

P7 pupils have had a very unusual and possibly difficult ending to their primary school 

experience. At this stage, pupils will have hopefully received confirmation of their 

secondary school place. We now warmly invite you to join us to explore ways to support 

your child during this time. We will share with you an approach aimed at supporting your 

child to build their confidence and find ways to thrive in their move to secondary school. 

You will have received your Jigsaw Transition workbook from school which help pupils 

prepare for secondary school both practically and emotionally. (If not please get in touch) 

In addition to the Zoom session, we are also offering one to one telephone or Whats App/ 

Zoom support (Parent and child) Monday – Friday. Get in touch to book a time. 

To register interest for the session & to receive details of how to log on please contact; 

 Claire Murphy at claire.murphy@barnardos.org.uk, Mobile: 07933500708   

Lori Erwin at Lorraine.erwin@barnardos.org.uk, Mobile: 07880781892 

We look forward to hearing from you  

You will also be entered into a Prize Draw entry for all those who join us for 

the Zoom session! 
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